

# THE WHITCHURCH CE FEDERATION NEWSLETTER

Learning to Love God and Love our neighbour as ourselves

Luke 10: 25-37

Dear Parents,

What an absolutely amazing couple of weeks we have had.

Crazy Hair Friday was so much fun, thank you to the parents who went full out for our day and thank you for supporting our federation. There was an array of colours and styles, from pot noodle hair styles to balloons tied into hair, spiders, blue hair with sharks and boat in it and green sparkly hair!!! Thank you so much everyone for taking part.







Blackberry Fair - an enormous well done to the Federation Choir who sang their hearts out at St Alkmunds, there have been lots of positive comments about how well they sung.



The Whitchurch Federation Minibuses have been put into good use already having been used to take Year One to Church and for the Year Three Pupils for their Harvest Experience Workshops. The buses mean we can get our pupils out on local visits more often and more easily.



#### Harvest Worship on Sunday 6th October

A massive thank you to our Head Boy and Girl Phoebe and Leo who attended church on Sunday to represent the Federation and gave a Harvest Reading.

Well done to both of you and thank you.

Mrs Camacho

#### Parents Evening

Please note next week is Year Six Parents

Evening and the following week is the rest of
the Federation. You will have received your
links to book online - please check your emails
and junk emails as you will automatically
receive confirmation of your time when you

book.



Tuesday 15th October - Early Years Open Evening
 Wednesday 16th October - Year 6 parents evening (details to be sent closer to the time)
 W/C 21st October - Parents evening for the rest of the

Federation (details to be sent closer to the time)

Friday 25th October - Break up for October half term

Monday 4th November - Return to school after half term

Tuesday 5th November - Juniors trip to Chester Zoo

Wednesday 6th November - Infants (reception - year 2)

trip to Chester Zoo



Learning to Love God and Love our neighbour as ourselves Luke 10: 25-37

### Safeguarding





Federation Family Support Infants Vice Principal



Mrs E Coxon Early Years Lead



Ms S Walsh Juniors Assistant Principal

Pictured to the above are our Federation Designated Safeguarding Leads. If you need to report a safeguarding concern you will need to contact the NSPCC.

More information can be found on their website: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/report/

#### School Lunches

#### The Treehouse



Next week we will be on week 1.

If you think you may be eligible for free school meals please click the link below: https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/admissions

The Whitchurch CE Infant & Nursery Academy welcome you to



#### THE TREEHOUSE

Providing before and after school care for children from Nursery to Year 6!

Breakfast club from 7.45am onwards (7.30am drop off available at additional cost) Breakfast will be provided After school club until 6pm

There will be a range of activities for children to enjoy and snacks will be provided.

Places are limited and must be pre booked. Fill in the required forms ASAP to secure a place for your child!

·For more information please contact the school office or visit our webpage: https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/treehouse

#### **Admissions**





Passionate and highly qualified professionals Seamless transition into our Reception classes Plentiful outdoor experiences to enjoy the wonder of nature Curiosity approached accredited setting



DEVELOPING IN CHILDREN A DESIRE TO LEARN, AN EAGERNESS TO

EXPLORE AND THE CURIOSITY TO DISCOVER!

### FREE 15 and 30 hour nursery places available for 3 and 4 year olds

wiaadmin@sbmat.org

01948 662905

🙈 Station Road, Whitchurch,





www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com For more information on nursery and in school admissions please visit our webpage: https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/admissions

## Early Years Open Evening



#### **ABSENCE** TENDANCE

If your child is going to be absent from school please contact the Academy office via telephone (do not email, text or dojo as these may not be checked until later in the day).

Frequent absence and lateness can add up to a considerable amount of lost learning and can seriously disadvantage your child in adult life. To see our attendance policy visit the attendance page on our website

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/attendance



To find out more about the amazing experiences we are having in school and keep up to date with what is happening make sure you are signed up to you child's class on ClassDojo.

Follow us on Facebook - The Whitchurch CE Federation for updates from school and information about events happening in the community.